Beach Bash weekend was filled with entertainment and fun for everyone in the community. Thank you to vendors, local bands, and everyone who came out to be a part of our event. The successful weekend was made possible by our sponsors and everyone who attended, to see what an awesome weekend it was, check out our Beach Bash video (insert video link). 

Given your help, we were able to raise over $4,000 for our kids program at the Pray 4 Wind Party and thousands more the rest of the weekend! This money will provide children in the Gorge with new gear, easy storage and access, and dedicated coaching to advance their skills to provide continued access for the kids. If you want to continue to support to kids program, Gorge Groms, and get some brand new awesome gear, check out the online auction below. 

Need a new sail? Wait no longer! We are partnering up with AWT to keep Beach Bash going and continue to help the Gorge Groms kids program. This summer we are auctioning off a 7.2 6-batten Goya Windsurfing Mark Sail. The starting bid for this brand new sail is only $300! All proceeds from the donated sail will benefit the CGWA Gorge Groms and A-Team (all volunteer, unlimited gear access youth windsurf programs in Hood River, Oregon) Make the first bid on Ebay here! Voting ends July 15th! Keep an eye out for links on our Facebook and Instagram pages too! (add hyperlinks to our FB and Insta site)

To find out more about our kids program, go to gorgewindsurfing.org/gorgegroms. 

The summer is still ahead of us! If you’re interested in being a Gorge Grom, sign up easily online here. For $100 you will get unlimited access to kids specific windsurfing gear all summer long! 

Since the mosier train derailment, the Mosier launch is now open for use! However, the oil catchment booms will remain in place for the time being. If you would like to submit a comment to deny the application for new rail tracks in the Gorge, please submit a comment to Wasco County planning commission at 2705 East Second St., The Dalles, Oregon 97058, or by email to angieb@co.wasco.or.us.

Please consider attending the public hearing on Tuesday, September 6th in the Dalles. For more details click here. 

Last but certainly not least, we need your help! If anyone is willing to be a host family, there is a great kid from Spain in need of a home for the Fall school year. He is a 15 year old windsurfer named Alvaro. If you feel like you would make a good home for him, please contact 1-888-284-2299 or owens.kari@gmail.com for more information! Thank you. 




 

